
Cctobe:t:• 16, 1968 

Dear friend: 

Enclosed please find all back issues of the Newsletter of the Assassination-
Inquiry 

 
 CommIttee, published once to twice monthly and sent free of charge. 

We trust these issues are of interest to you, and we have taken the liberty 
of adding your name to our mailing list for all newsletters to follow. 

We welcome your suggestions and articles for publication. 

ncerely yo rs, 

- A. Geor e Abbott, M. D. 


